
 
 

 

 

“ STAY ALERT, DON’T TEXT AND DRIVE - YOUR 
ATTENTION ON THE ROAD CAN SAVE LIVES.” 
  
Bal Bharati Public School, Ludhiana is organizing a poster 
making competition for the students of Class IX and XI 

on ‘Traffic Awareness’. Let's work together to raise 
awareness about traffic safety and encourage others to 

maintain a vigilant posture while on the road. Your 
contribution can make a significant difference in 

promoting a safer community. 
 
General instructions: 
 All the students must submit their posters to their 

respective class teachers on or before August 
16,2023. 

 Draw a poster on A3 Sheet. 
 Best entries will be appreciated.  

 
Show off your creativity by crafting an eye-catching 

poster. Remember, every step and drive counts in ensuring 
road safety!  

 
“GOOD LUCK” 

 
 


